
Email to parents 

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our OPAL play initiative, we are going to play a whole school game of bingo! Each class will be given a bingo board with 9 
items on. When a child donates one of the items it will be crossed off. The class that manages to fill their bingo board first will 
receive extra playtime!

Please see attached a copy of the items that will be displayed around the school. A copy of the bingo boards will also be placed in 
each classroom window.

We would like to thank you for the donations we have received so far and for your continued support. Bingo dabbers at the ready!!

Yours faithfully
The OPAL team
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